
June 30, 2014 

 
 

TPL Payments 
 

In accordance with the DC Medicaid State Plan Amendment, the reimbursement 

for TPL claims is the difference between the third party payer’s payment and the 

Medicaid allowed amount; not just the deductible and coinsurance. 

 

If you have questions, contact Provider Inquiry at (202) 906-8319 (inside DC 

metro area) or (866) 752-9233 (outside DC metro area). 

 


